
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
January 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We are becoming increasingly excited as our Year 3 and 4 residential trip grows closer.  Please find attached a 
consent form which must be completed in full and returned to the school office.  I have also attached a kit list for the 
trip.  Please let the school office know as soon as possible if your child has any specific dietary requirements.  
Please see the school newsletter for details of a brief information meeting taking place in a couple of weeks’ 
time.  This will provide an opportunity to find out about our planned itinerary and ask any questions.  
On Monday 13th March the coach will be leaving school at approximately 9.00am and the children will require a 
packed lunch on that day.  On Wednesday 15th March the children will be returning to school in time for a normal 
home time at 3.15pm.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the school office if you have any worries or concerns regarding the trip.  
  
Yours sincerely   
Mrs Bourner  
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